
UFO North Carolina Fly-In 

The first annual UFO Carolina Fly-in is scheduled for May 10,2025 at the Cape Fear Jetport 
(KSUT) in Southport, North Carolina. The fly-in is scheduled from 10am-2pm (or as long as 
anyone wishes to stay). We look forward to welcoming UFO pilots, Aux -UFO pilots, friends 
of the UFO, or anyone who has an interest in the UFO and wishes to find out more about the 
association.  You may fly in or Drive in. 

We have access to a meeting room in the FBO and plan to provide food and drink. 

Please come and enjoy some hangar talk. 

Please RSVP to Art Falk on -908-403 9148 

artfalk1@gmail.com 

Please contact the above email if you have any questions. 

The jetport has private jet traffic but not commercial airlines. It primarily caters to GA traffic 
and is non-towered. Announcing and listening are vital for everyone’s safety. 

In addition, Jetport has a Skydiving school so there may be jumping in the area. 

The FBO is located on the west ramp (to the left when landing runway 5). 
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